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to recommend to each of you to get involved in your Orchid Society. As we

all know volunteers are the backbone of any non-profit organization. With-

out the help of our volunteers the society would not be able to offer the in-

teresting & informative monthly speakers, the BROS Annual Orchid Show,

Orchid Rambles, trips and many other exciting events and activities.
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the heart. So please come out and support your society.

Wishing you all a wonderful & peaceful holiday season.
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ISSUE:

2013 New Board Members

Lorraine Conover: President
Sheldon Guttman, Vice President: Programs
Sharon Wesolowski, Vice President: Membership
Denise Libby: Treasurer
Maritza Graff: Corresponding Secretary
Belinda Krause: Recording Secretary
Sharon Wesolowski: Editor / OPEN
Karen Khan: Director

Alan LaDuke: Director
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Web: www.brosonline.org, Facebook:http://on.fb.me/bocaorchid, Email: bocaorchid@gmail.com
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